
OLD NORTH PRESCHOOL 

4201 STRINGTOWN RD. 

EVANSVILLE, IN 47711 

812-425-7529 (PLAY) 
 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

     We are so glad that you have chosen Old North Preschool as your child’s first school 

experience.  Our entire staff is looking forward to greeting you and your child in August.  

Our mission at Old North is to provide a Christian atmosphere where your child will 

blossom and grow.  Yes, we will provide many learning experiences for your child, but 

our main goal is to see that they feel good about school.  Our secondary goal is to prepare 

your child for kindergarten.  We will do this through a variety of activities that are age 

appropriate.  Our third goal is to begin the process of preparing your child for LIFE.  As 

educators we will strive to help your child develop in all of these areas. 

 

     When we receive your registration form along with the $50.00 deposit (which is the 

activity fee for the 2021-2022 school year), your child will be officially enrolled at Old 

North Preschool.  If you withdraw your child after June 1, 2021, this deposit will not be 

refunded.  We need to have the registration form and the $50.00 deposit/activity fee 

returned to us by April 22, 2021.  Tuition for regular Preschool is $150.00 per month.   

 

     We are glad to welcome you to the Old North Preschool family.  If you have any 

questions, please feel free to call us at 812-425-7529 (PLAY).  This number has voice 

mail.  Please leave a message and someone will return your call.  You will receive 

another letter concerning orientation the first part of August. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Melissa Stieler   

 

  

Melissa Stieler       

Director       

 

 

 

     

***Preschool tours are available by appointment.  Call 812-425-7529 to set up a 

tour. 


